I am writing today in reference to the Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010.
I came to know about this bill from the immigration website. | am writing this urgently
to you today asking if you could help this situation.

I would support this situation if it applied only to people applying from now.

I do think it is very unfair when, for the students who has been
here for 3 years -worked and studied at university and has done everything required to
remain here
while their visas came through. They have done all the hard work more than their limits.
Spent all the money on study.

I am given to understand that the Government has made 7 amendments to the Migration
rules over
the past 12 months!
So, | feel that the new reduction on the skills list should only apply to new applicant, not
to people who have already made their applications Australia. Immigration should check
applicants records and if they are genuine . if anyone is genuine should get P.R. every
student love this country as they spent most of their youth here. if they start their new
business in australia. Australia as a country can gain jobs and wealth from these students.
As a student ,no one is not able to buy a business , give them a chance to show how they
can be helpful for australia. if they will live here they all are australian, who will try to
make their country better in all ways.

I will finish this with saying this bill is very unfair for students and for australia as well. |
hope no one want to happen this unfair to any human.

Yours sincerely



